
Good day Trusted Servants, 

  

The AA Grapevine Board will have a vacancy for a non-trustee director that begins after the 
2025 Conference. Attached you will find a letter explaining the position and who is eligible. 

  

The AA Grapevine Corporate Board will have a vacancy for the position of Non-Trustee 
Director following the General Service Conference in May 2025. The Board of Trustees has 
requested that the AA Grapevine Board’s recommendation be presented to the trustees’ 
Nominating Committee for review at its February 2025 meeting. Since resumes need to be 
screened and applicants interviewed by members of our Corporate Board, the process 
must begin immediately. 

  

All interested AA members may apply; however, a General Service Conference Delegate is 
not eligible to apply until one year after their last Conference (i.e., only Panel 72 Delegates 
and prior panels will be considered for this opening). Please share with your Area’s trusted 
servants promptly so that all interested may get a chance to apply. Resumes are due by 
January 15th, 2025. 

  

Best Regards, 

Kimberly Jean L. 
AA GRAPEVINE, INC. 
resumes@aagrapevine.org 

www.aagrapevine.org 
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